| urge your support of HB 3376 providing grants to movie theaters that had to curtail operations because of COVID-19 restrictions. |
am especially in support of Salem Cinema and the movie theater in Independence, Oregon being eligible for these grants. They
acted responsibly in closing during the pandemic and we need to help them now so that they can survive as important venues in our

region.

Thank you, Linda Norris, Salem Oregon



